
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Via EFIS 

 

July 26, 2016 

 

Mr. Morris L. Woodruff 

Secretary 

Missouri Public Service Commission  

200 Madison Street, Suite 100 

Jefferson City, MO  65102-0360 

 

RE:   U.S. Telecom Long Distance, Inc., Tariff Advice Letter No. 3 

 

Dear Mr. Woodruff: 

 

U.S. Telecom Long Distance, Inc. submits to the Missouri Public Service Commission  U.S. Telecom Long 

Distance, Inc.’s Missouri replacement interexchange tariff, Missouri P.S.C. Tariff No. 2.  This Tariff 

replaces the Company’s Missouri P.S.C. Tariff No. 1 in its entirety.   

 

This Tariff clarifies, but does not revise, the Company’s general service terms and conditions.  The 

Company also introduces new services, reorganizes the presentation of those services into presubscribed, 

subscribed, and calling card services, and reduces existing plan per minute rates.  All other rates for 

existing services remain unchanged.    
 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Questions concerning this filing may be directed to the 

undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

MILLER ISAR, INC. 

 

/s/  Andrew O. Isar  

 

Andrew O. Isar  

 

Regulatory Consultants to  

U.S. Telecom Long Distance, Inc. 

 

Enclosures 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Andrew O. Isar 

         


